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Friday 28th June 2024 
  

Year 3 Welcome Letter 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming your child to Hamstel Junior School in September.   
To ensure your child’s start with us is as smooth as possible, our teachers have been very busy over the 
last few weeks liaising with the staff at the infant school.  Your child has also had the opportunity to spend 
some time at the Junior School. 
  
Your Child’s Class Next Year 
Your child will spend the morning with their new teacher on Friday 5th July. We hope they enjoy meeting 
their new class and spending time in the Junior School.  
 
The year 3 teachers for the next academic year (2023-2024) are: 
 

Year 3 Teacher New Class 

Mrs Reeves (year group leader) 3R 

Miss Hendle 3H 

Ms Lothian 3L 

Miss Phillips 3P 

Mr Hodges and Mrs Webster 3HW 

 
Year 2 Welcome Video 
Please click on the link to go to the Transition area of our website.  There you will find a short Welcome to 
Year 3 video; the video will introduce you and your child to some of our staff and gives more information 
about some of the fantastic facilities we have at the Junior School.   
Open Evening 
The Junior School Open Evening will be held on Monday 15th July between 3:40pm and 5:15pm.  You are 
welcome to visit the school with your child to visit their new classroom and meet their teacher. 
Key Information Booklet  
Before the end of term your child will be bringing home a hard copy of the school’s Key Information 
Booklet, which you can also access on the Junior School website.  
As well as the Key Information Booklet, you will be sent a number of forms which need to be completed and 
returned to the Junior School on the first day of the autumn term.  These include: 

• Admissions Form 

• School Trip Permission Form 

• Online Safety and IT Permission Form 

• Medical Form (if applicable) 

Parents will also receive their new login details for ParentPay. 
More information and our weekly newsletters can be found on our school website.  
We hope your child enjoys their last few days at Hamstel Infant School.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs Farrell 
Headteacher 
 

https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/transition
https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/_files/ugd/ffb4db_03664a5fea9140c5b3a193abd212d1bf.pdf
https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/_files/ugd/ffb4db_03664a5fea9140c5b3a193abd212d1bf.pdf
https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/weekly-newsletters
https://www.hamsteljuniors.co.uk/

